Engineering Department

2024 AUGUST 12 FILE: 849427
Reference:  Solid Waste and Recyeling
Bylaw

OWNERS OF STRATA PLAN NWS39

C/O: BAYSIDE PROPERTY SERVICES LTD
100-6400 ROBERTS ST

BURNABY BC V5G 4C9

Dear Owner or Property Manager:

SUBJECT: 2N’ NOTIFICATION OF UNACCEPTABLE MATERIALS IN RECYCLING
RECEPTACLES AT 9020 LYRA PL, BURNABY, BC

As per the letter dated 2024 July 19, you are receiving a second and final letter in regard to your property
located at the above address. During routine collection on 2024 August 9, we noticed your glass bin
contained propane, which should not be placed in these recycling receptacles.

For your information, the Burnaby Solid Waste and Recycling Bylaw 2010, Bylaw No. 12875, and
amendments, regulates the use and storage of garbage, yard waste/food scraps and recycling receptacles
for multi-family properties. Pertinent to the subject of recycling collection, Section 6(2)(a) reads as
follows:

Section 6(2)(a) Every owner or occupier of premises must place recyclable materials designated by the
Engineer for collection service into a recycling receptacle without contamination.

Please ensure your green bin does not contain unacceptable materials. If unacceptable materials continue
to be placed in your green bin receptacle the City may be required to proceed with enforcement of the
bylaw and issue a violation notice. The penalty for violations under Section 6(2)(a) is $500.

For more information:
e Scan the QR code at the top of this letter

e Burnaby.ca/RecyclingandGarbage
e solidwasteandrecycling@burnaby.ca
e Staffed information line at 604-294-7972 (available Monday to Friday, 8 am to 4:45 pm)

Thank you for your cooperation towards proper sorting and placement of garbage, yard waste, food scraps
and recyclable materials.

Sincerely,

Zac Dér

Environmental Services Officer
ZD/cd

4949 Canada Way, Burnaby, BC V5G IM2 | burnaby.ca



